Victoria Key

To: Kenny Caperton
Subject: RE: July6, 2021 BCC Mtg-BA5-Request to Use Byrnes Lake Landing and the Bicentennial Park
Grounds for Overnight Camping and a Movie Screening Event

From: Kenny Caperton <kennycaperton@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 2:17 PM

To: Victoria Key <Victoria.Key@baldwincountyal.gov>

Subject: Re: July6, 2021 BCC Mtg-BA5-Request to Use Byrnes Lake Landing and the Bicentennial Park Grounds for
Overnight Camping and a Movie Screening Event

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments,
clicking links, or responding to this email.

Hey Victoria, | hope you're doing well. | tried my best to make Monday, October 25 and Tuesday, October 26 work for
my event dates, but people just aren't responding. It's because | was unable to get my original weekend dates and this
was just approved too late - people are used to having 6-8 months notice to plan. Is there any way possible | can
postpone my event dates until Friday, April 8th and Saturday, April 9th, 2022? | just can't lose a ton of money. Any help
would be greatly appreciated. Thanks,

Kenny Caperton



